
Local Plan 2036
ISSUES AND OPTIONS CONSULTATION
We would like to hear your views on the issues and options for 
planning North Somerset over the next 20 years. 

New homes and jobs will be needed, and it is essential that 
infrastructure such as roads, schools, parks and health services are 
provided. Two new villages north of Banwell and Langford and 
extensions to Nailsea and Backwell are proposed. Brownfield land, 
especially in Weston, will be used for new houses and apartments. 
Sites for a further 1,000 houses will also need to be found elsewhere 
in North Somerset.

Visit  
www.n-somerset.gov.uk/ 
localplan2036 to read the plan 
and make comments.

Comments should be received 
by Monday 10 December 2018.


